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______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________
17-10 Whitestone Expressway, Whitestone, NY 11357
718-762-8700

To: Our Valued Partner


In an effort to satisfy our internal financial auditing and reconciliation, we are requesting a detail of any and all checks that your company has sent to Jetro/ Restaurant Depot in the 2019-2020 calendar years.  Please advise and email to missingchecks@jetrord.com as soon as possible. Please provide a vendor name, date of check, check amount and billback number, if available.

We kindly ask that this information be sent on or before March 30, 2021.  Thanks in advance for your cooperation.

Richard Kirschner, CEO Jetro/ Restaurant Depot
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